
January 5, 2012

Dear Carousel Tract Residents and Homeowners,

The City of Carson cordially invites you to a city sponsored information workshop for the Kast investigations.
The meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 25, 2012 from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. at:

Juanita Millender-McDonald Community Center
Dominguez Room
801 East Carson Street
Carson, CA 90745

City staff and the Regional Water Quality Control Board (RWQCB) will provide information and an update to
the recent investigations involving the Carousel neighborhood.

Residents are encouraged to submit their questions to city staff prior to the January 25, 2012 meeting so the
RWQCB will have sufficient time to prepare an informative response.

If you would like to submit questions prior to the meeting, please contact Sharon Song, Associate Planner at
310-952-1761 or email yourquestionstossong@carson.ca.us or mail the attached form to city hall. We
would appreciate receiving your questions by January 16, 2012. Questions received prior to the meeting will
be addressed prior to any questions from the audience.

Thank you for your time and we hope you will join us at the information workshop on January 25, 2012.

Sincerely,

~
David Biggs
City Manager

CITY HALL @ 701 E. CARSON STREET ~ P,o. BOX 6234 ~ CARSON, CA 90749" (3'10) 830-7600

WF~BSJTE: ci.carson.ca.lls



Question:

City of Carson
Attn: Sharon Song, Associate Planner
Planning Division
701 East Carson Street
Carson, CA 90745

Fold Here

Please Staple or Tape Prior to Mailing

Fold Here


